
 

 

Naming of Waterbody – Eli Waters  

This fact sheet provides details relating  

to public consultation for the naming of a 

waterbody in Eli Waters. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Council resolved to undertake consultation with the 

local community to determine an appropriate name 

for a waterbody located in the suburb of Eli Waters. 

Local residents and park users who adjoin this 

waterbody are being invited to submit name 

suggestions for further consideration by the 

Council. 

One local community group has suggested the 

waterbody be named “Lake Eli”. 

 

ENGAGEMENT TIMING AND DETAIL: 

A community survey will be available on the Fraser 

Coast Engagement Hub:  

frasercoast.engagementhub.com.au/eli-waters-

waterbody  

 

Should you wish to provide a written submission to 

Council, please email to: 

engineeringservices@frasercoast.qld.gov.au  

The consultation period will start Friday 12 July and 

close at 11.55 pm Sunday 28 July 2024. 

At the conclusion of the consultation period, a 

report will be prepared for Council consideration 

relating to any submissions received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aerial View of Waterbody 

 

 

View of Waterbody from Northern End 
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